Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc.

December 5, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

26" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Via RESS and e-mail

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro inc. 2012 Rate Application

Reply to VECC Submission

OEB Case EB-2011-0186
Dear Ms. Walli

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. is pleased to submit its reply to the VECC submission
regarding its 2012 IRM3 Rate Application.

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require.

Yours truly

P

Jim Huntingdon, President
Encl.

Cc by e-mail:
Michael Buonaguro, Public Interest Advocacy Centre - mbuonaguro@piac.ca
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